Steven Seee

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>

Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 12:12 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill H5276

To House Committee on State Government and Elections,

My name is Jason Romblad, an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket. | am
providing my testimony today in opposition to bill H5276.

I do not agree with this bill as | think the current way of voting, choosing one
person who you want in office, is the easiest form of voting. Rank choice will
just add confusion among some voters. Keep it simple and please vote no on
this bill.

Thank You.
Jason Romblad



